
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CITY OF HILLSBORO 

SUMMER EMPLOYMENT 

The City of Hillsboro will be accepting applications for summer employees in the Parks 

Department, Street Department, and at Hillsboro City Hall. Positions include groundskeepers, 

concession workers, baseball/softball umpires at the Sports Complex, office workers, and staff 

at the Glenn Shoals Marina. All applicants must obtain an application from the City's website, 

www.hillsboroillinois.net, or the Hillsboro City Clerk's Office, 447 S. Main St., Hillsboro, IL 

between 8 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. The completed applications must be 

returned to Hillsboro City Hall by Friday, April 12, 2024.  For more information on the positions 

contact City Hall at 217- 532-5566. 

   

 


